Dear Mr. Bryan Whitener and members of the Technical Guidelines Development Committee,

After attending many meetings and being involved in many discussions, I'm convinced that paper ballots are the only way to go.  Get ALL voting machines and computers out of our election process - period.  Paper is cheap and anybody smart enough to vote has already been trained in how to vote with paper.  Everybody learns how to fill in circles when taking tests while in grade school.

We must change the way we vote all across the U.S.  We must go back to using paper ballots and much public scrutiny.

The only thing that is supposed to be secret in voting is the individual's choices of candidates.  As in accounting, EVERYTHING else should be open to scrutiny and audit and be VERY PUBLIC!  And I'm also against random sampling.  EVERY vote should be counted by hand before the vote can be certified.  That is an automatic failsafe procedure.  Nobody will bother to run a scam if they know that it will be futile in the end.

Therefore, I advocate that the B.O.E. send a ballot to every registered voter; who then either mails it back to the B.O.E, or better yet, PERSONALLY deposits it into a locked ballot box at the normal polling place on election day (no waiting??? except to be signed in as is currently done); where the ballot is then publicly hand counted in the precinct polling place at the end of the day; with the results publicly posted immediately; with the ballots re-locked into the ballot box to be transported to the main B.O.E. office for secure storage in case of a need for another re-count.

There should be safeguards and precautions built in at every step of the process; i.e. video cameras AND human witnesses to watch the voter sign in and deposit the ballot in the box; video cameras AND human witnesses to watch the votes being counted in the precincts and the B.O.E. office.  As is done now, special procedures and safeguards can be set up for absentee ballots and the small percentage of disabled persons who cannot get to the polls.

Please feel free to call me with any questions or for clarification of any point.

Thanking you for your time and kind consideration in this matter, I am -

Sincerely yours,

Clyde Michael Morgan

P.O. Box 274

Swannanoa, NC 28778-0274

